
Los Angeles Unified School District 

Kingsley 

Elementary 
323-644-7700 (fax) 323-913-3360 
5200 W. Virginia Ave., Los Angeles CA 90029 

To Whom It May Concern, 

Dr. John Deasy 
Superintendent of Schools 

Cheryl Hildreth, 
Superintendent 
Educational Service Center West 

Renee Fuentes-Campa 
Principal 

I am writing this letter to voice my concern on the proposed project planned on 
Kingsley Avenue right next door to Kingsley Elementary School. 

My concern is the amount of traffic that will be coming and going from this building 
in such a small, already congested area. There are no crossing guards around the 
school and parking in front of the school is always an issue in the morning and 
afternoon. Safety for the students and their families will be an issue. 

My other concern is the fact that on this field there had been a mechanics shop, 
what kind of environmental issues will this raise once the earth is torn up. How is 
this massive project going to ensure that the dust and particles of all the building 
materials are not going onto our playground, which is directly adjacent to the lot? 
This can affect students and adults with asthma and cause repertory problems for 
others. 

Will the safety of our students be compromised with traffic, debris and an 
unordinary amount of people coming and going all day long? 

Please take these issues into account when making your decision. 
separates our two properties is a chain link fence. 

Sincerely, 

Renee Fuentes Campa 
Principal 

Education is for improving the lives of others and for leaving your community and world better 
than you found it. Marian Wright Edelman 


